
Trade union network in the cocoa and chocolate industry  
  
At a conference which took place from 14th to 
17th September 2010 in the NGG trade union 
training center in Oberjosbach, Germany, 100 
employee representatives from 14 countries 
created the COCOANET network with the goal of 
promoting a fair and sustainable cocoa industry. The project activities are shown on their own website.  

• Information on the project (in German)  
• COCOANET website  
• Final declaration of the cocoa conference  

We have arranged various further interesting web-pages into a collection of links.  
 
Soruce: EWC News no.3/2010, http://www.ewc-news.com/en032010.htm  


